The National Policy Association’s Digital Economic Opportunity Committee (DEOC) released its final report, Building a Digital Workforce - Confronting the Crisis, at a policy briefing at the National Press Club in Washington DC on June 27. The report and its recommendations were supported and endorsed at the briefing by Roberts Jones, President and CEO of the National Alliance of Business (NAB); Thomas Tauke, Senior Vice President of Verizon Communications; and Morton Bahr, President of the Communications Workers of America.

Taking action to close the IT skills gap in the current and future workforce is a critical challenge for business, labor, education, government, and the nonprofit sector that requires urgent attention by all stakeholders.  This report sets out  the DEOC’s findings and recommendations for increasing the number of U.S. workers with IT skills.  The report also includes examples of IT-related workforce development programs, many in a labor-management context, that illustrate how the recommendations can be implemented.  These findings and recommendations resulted from a series of nine meetings and three conferences held by the DEOC over the life of the 18-month project, which was made possible in part by a grant from the Federal Mediation and Conciliation Service.

The report is available for purchase or downloading through NPA’s

website at: http://www.npa1.org/DigitalDivide/publictn.html
Two earlier related DEOC reports are also available at the wersite:

Building a Digital Workforce, Part1: Raising Technological Skills

Building a Digital Workforce, Part 2: Reaching Out to Underserved

Communities

After July 29 any questions about the reports should be directed to James Auerbach, Senior Vice President, NPA, at npajim@npa1.org, or 202-884-7627.
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